Re: Request for three days leave
	From
	Dr Ali Sher Khan

	To
	Muhammad Zeeshan

	Cc
	Dr. Sehrish Tehreem PEO DG Khan, Hareem@ctc.org.pk

	Date
	Sun 20:25



Message Body
Approved 

On Sun, Dec 13, 2020, 23:51 Muhammad Zeeshan <zeeshan.imagineer@gmail.com> wrote:
Respected Sir,

Assalam-o-Alailkum

This refers to our telephonic conversation yesterday, due to a necessary work I have plan to go to Karachi, for this reason I require three days leave. Kindly approve the same.
Leave form is also attached. 

Thanks in advance. 

Regards,
Zeshan

